Kulp Reunion Newsletter 2023-05 6 May 2023
2023 Reunion Bulletin, Website Update & Palatines in America!
Hi KKC Extended Family,
SAVE THE DATE: We are just 5 weeks shy of our next reunion on Sunday 11 June 2023 at the

Lower Skippack Mennonite Church Social Hall at 12:30. As usual, we plan to have our
catered “groaning board” starting at 1:00, so plan on bringing any sides or deserts!

The paper copy of the 2023 Reunion Bulletin got in the mail yesterday and you will find the
electronic version attached to this email.

I am really excited about Doug Moyer’s presentation about the Kulp Family Legacy! If you
have ever wondered what spurred our ancestors and others to leave Europe, Doug will tell you in
this informative presentation.

The new and improved version of the website is up and running. There is a lot of content to put
on it yet, like old reunion bulletins, etc, but it looks great! I have to thank Lenore Suhanec for
her help in putting it together! She has gone above and beyond what we had agreed to do. So, if
you have any need for website design, brand identity or digital marketing, please consider using
her at Pink Sky Studios https://pinkskystudios.com.

Finally, I would like to mention the Palatines to America German Genealogy Society
https://www.palam.org. 1 just recently became a member and have been in contact with their PA
Chapter President, Janet Rupert. They have a very extensive website with a lot of resources. 1
highly recommend checking them out for more history.

Looking forward to seeing you in a few weeks!

Jack Oberholtzer
Secretary, Kolb, Kulp, Culp Family Association

P.S. Be sure to follow the website (http://kolb-kulp-culp.org) and on Facebook
(https://www.facebook.com/Kolb-Kulp-Culp-Family-Reunion-111440337655136 ).




